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Councilwoman Garcia Hosting District 6 Citizen Forum 

New Braunfels, Texas — On Wednesday, March 4
th

, District 6 Councilwoman Leah Garcia will host her second 

Citizen Forum.  This public meeting will be held in City Hall Council Chambers, 424 South Castell Avenue, 

beginning at 6:00 p.m. 

 Assistant City Manager Kristi Aday will be the guest speaker and will provide an overview of the City Manager’s 

office.  She will be on hand afterwards to answer any questions the public might have. Councilwoman Garcia will also 

give brief updates on Fischer Park, the North Tributary Project and District 6 street projects. 

 “All citizens are invited to attend this forum,” Councilwoman Garcia said.  “This is a great face-to-face 

opportunity to obtain information about what is happening in District 6, to learn about the City Manager’s office and 

also a great way to open up a dialogue between the public, myself and City staff.” 
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